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The U.S. Forest Service (USFS) and the Bureau of Land Management (BLM) have combined forces to deliver improved customer services.  In Canon City, Colorado, the agencies have co-located visitor information services and fire management operations.  In San Luis Valley, Colorado, three administrative geographical units have co-mingled staffs responsible for both BLM and USFS lands.  Duplication is avoided by sharing employees, training sessions, equipment, warehouse and office space.

BLM and USFS have similar missions as stewards of 12 million acres of public lands in Southern Colorado.  By partnering, the agencies realized there were opportunities to provide better and more convenient service and to share resources for more cost-efficient delivery of services.  

This partnership allowed both agencies to close two offices, warehouses and “wareyards” (one USFS facility in Canon City and one BLM facility in Alamosa).  The big winner turns out to be the customer, who gets “one-stop shopping” and better service.

For additional information, contact Mr. Paul Trentzsch at (719) 269-8554 or via e-mail at paul_trentzsch@co.blm.gov.

